
5. CHRISTCHURCH ART GALLERY PROGRESS REPORT 
 
 Mark Noonan (Project Co-ordinator) reported on progress with the Christchurch Art Gallery and 

provided a financial summary report to 20 November 2002. 
 
 Mr Noonan noted that although there would be some claims on contingency funds made the project 

would fall within budget. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


